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You're receiving this email because of your relationship with Dan & Diana Weinrich Minerals. Please confirm 
your continued interest in receiving email from us. 
  
You may unsubscribe if you no longer wish to receive our emails. 

Just a reminder that the auctions are closing this evening at 7 p.m. eastern 

standard time.  Some great specimens are currently available at bargain 

prices!  Be sure to check these out. 

  

We have updated the website with a small set of excellent new quartz and 

fluorite specimens from Arizona.  Quite unusual for this state, these are 

from miarolitic cavities in granite.  The specimens are from a recent find and 

said to be some of the best available. 

  

More updates later this week ..... we have literally thousands of new 

specimens to add to the site during the summer.  New specimens from China, 

many superb old classics, rare species, thumbnails, attractive inexpensive 

specimens, etc.   

  

As always, we welcome your comments and suggestions.  

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 
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